
Previous Announcements and Updates 
May 16, 2024 
Vienna Community Center 
6 - 8 p.m. 

Join us for an interactive community meeting to introduce the park 
planning process and walk through activities and small group 
discussions to understand the community's perspective on what 
works well and what can be improved for parks and recreation in the 
Town of Vienna. 
 
We will also open the Master Plan survey to the entire Vienna 
community in May.  This will help ensure every voice can be heard 
throughout all plan phases.  Keep an eye on this project website for 
the online community survey launch.  A survey link will also be made 
available in the June issue of Vienna Voice and through the Town’s 
social media channels. 

March 27, 2024:  Our first community survey for the parks and 
recreation master plan is on its way to randomly selected 
residents.  If you're among the recipients, please return the 
completed survey by mail or utilize the provided link to submit your 
responses online.  Don’t fret if you haven’t received one!  A digital 
survey will be accessible soon, ensuring every voice counts.  Your 
feedback is instrumental in shaping Our Plan to Play! 

June 10, 2024 
Town Council Work Session, 7:00 P.M. 
Vienna Police Department Community Room, 215 Center St. South 
Join us to learn about the progress made on the Master Plan project 
from February through May. This session aims to provide a 
comprehensive overview of the recent activities completed, discuss 
the upcoming benchmark analysis, outline the next steps and 
timelines, and highlight high-level findings.  
 



Town Council Work Session  
December 9, 2024  
Vienna Community Center 
Time: 6-8 p.m.  

Join us for a Town Council Work Session to learn about progress and 
findings from developing the future Vienna Parks & Recreation 
Master Plan: Our Plan to Play. This session compiles and presents 
information from community surveys, engagement, and stakeholder 
sessions along with benchmarking against other agencies and best 
practices from the Parks & Recreation industry. It will form a 
foundation for final recommendations in Spring 2025. Let's build the 
future together! 

 


